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NEPAL The community Bible studies and fellowship 
are wonderful experiences in discipleship. Be-
lievers from different denominations come 

together to worship, study God’s Word and 
pray.  We were honored to be able to lead 
these studies during our trip to Nepal and are 
blessed that our supports helps those continue 
and grow.  
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Visit our website to find out more about Christian 
World Mission and our ministries in the United 

States and around the world.  

www.ChristianWorldMissions.org 

You can be a part of CWM in Nepal.  

Contact us regarding how you can financially 
support this mission and make an eternal differ-
ence in the lives of men, women, and children 
in Eastern Nepal.  

We would love to visit with you personally or 
you can donate directly online by going to our 
website.  



“Establishing Fruit that Remains” in Nepal 

The Partnership Begins 
In 2012, we began conversations with 
James Poudel, Chairman of the Dhankuta 
Christian District and an Elder in the Aash-
ish Presbyterian Church of Kathmandu. 
After over a year of building a relationship 
via phone and email and discussing the 
possibility of establishing a ministry part-
nership, the CWM Executive Director and 
Director of Outreach visited James and his 
family in Nepal. They also had opportuni-
ties to teach and lead a three-day women’s 
conference.  

Soon after returning home, the CWM 
leadership council approved a formal part-
nership with James ‘s ministry.  

Our Ministries 
Christian World Missions currently supports two ministry positions in Nepal.  

One position, held by Lydia Poudel, includes teaching, preaching, leading women’s 
ministry in a Presbyterian church in Pakhribas, leading house fellowships and coordi-
nating special events such as regional women’s conferences.  

The second position is held by Sunitha Shrestha. She will lead the nondenominational 
church fellowship in Deurali village, serve as secretary of the Women in Dhankuta 
District and conduct evangelistic outreach in villages.  

By providing financial and spiritual support to this ministry, we are establishing fruit 
that remains in Nepal. The Gospel is being shared with those who have not heard 
and disciples are being made to continue to spread the Good News of Christ.  
 

Women’s Conference 
Some women traveled for several days to attend the three-day 
women’s conference. We were blessed by their desire to hear 
God’s Word and willingness to allow the Spirit to move in 
them. We look forward to leading another conference in East-
ern Nepal soon.  

James Poudel preaching in the mountains in 
Eastern Nepal 


